
08/08/2022 

City Treasurer's Office 
Business Services 

7447 E Indian School Rd, Suite 110 
Scottsdale, AZ 85251 

WEB www.scottsdaleaz.gov 

RE: 

Dear Water Hauling Customer, 

Our records indicate that you have an active account using the City of Scottsdale's Water 
Filling station at 26602 N Pima Road, Scottsdale, Arizona. On October 6, 2021, you were 
notified of water restrictions being carried out due to Stage One of Scottsdale's Drought 
Management Plan. This would close your account on January 1, 2023, if proof of 
residency and need were not received by August 1, 2022. 

Scottsdale has not received proof that the property requiring water hauling is within the 
City of Scottsdale and has a direct need. Thus, your account will be deactivated on 
January 1, 2023. 

For questions, please contact Utility Billing at (480) 312-2461 or email 
UtilityBilling@ScottsdaleAZ.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Scottsdale Water 


